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Second Cabinet Meeting, October 19, 2024 

 

 

 

The District has already chartered three new clubs and is currently working with a couple of 

other clubs. I congratulate the sponsoring clubs and all the Lion leaders who worked tirelessly in 

chartering the new clubs. I have been in continuous communication with the District Governor 

about establishing new clubs in new ethnic communities and in big corporate houses. In this 

context, we have started an initial talk with a potential Lion, a management level employee of 

AT&T, to start a new Corporate Lions Club in AT&T. We have also approached to the leaders of 

the Indonesian community and Bangladeshi community, and planning to approach to the 

Ukrainian community leaders to start a new Lions Club in their communities. We are on it; 

however, it is a gradual process and will take some time to complete the entire process.  

 

I am hopeful that the District will achieve its club extension goal of 2024-2025. Together we can, 

and together we will, let us work together to achieve all the District Goals for the year 2023-

2024.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

GET Chair PDG Prakash Gautam 

 


